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UNITED STATES 

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

Docket No. 50~237 · 
Docket No~ 50-249 

Commonwealth Edison Company 
ATTN: Mr. L. 0. DelGeorge 

· Vice President 
Nuclear Oversight and 

Regulatory Services 
Executive Towers West III 
1400 Opus Place, Suite 300 
Downers Grove, IL 60515 

Dear Mr. DelGeorge: 

REGION Ill 

799 ROOSEVELT ROAD 

GLEN ELLYN, ILLINOIS 60137 

JUL 1 3 1993 

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF VIOLATION (NRC INSPECTION REPORTS NO. 50-237/93008(DRS); 
NO. 50-249/93008(DRS)) 

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter dated July 1, 1993, in 

response to our letter dated June 3, 1993, transmittlng a Notice of Violation 

associated with Inspection Reports No. 50-237/93008(DRS) and No~ 

50-249/93008(DRS)). These reports summarized the results of the service water 

system operational performance inspection (SWSOPI) at your Dresden Nuclear 

Power Station. We have reviewed your corrective actions and have no further 

questions at this time~ These corrective actions will be examined during 

·future inspections. 

See Attached Distribution 

Sincerely, 

T. 0. Martin, Acting Director 
Division of Reactor Safety 




